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April 2025 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Notification: Top chain (Plastic block chain)    Sales Discontinuation  

  

 

Thank you very much for ongoing patronage to Tsubaki products and services.  We would like to inform you 

that the sale of one model of top chains will be discontinued. 

We appreciate your understanding and continuous cooperation on future sales expansion.  

 

 

 

I. Discontinued model: Top chain  Plastic block chain 

 

II. Model number:  RSP-PC082 (Category: K14   Part no: 1209) 

 

III. The reason of discontinuation: 

 

Due to aging of the molds and a product lineup review. 

 

IV. Successor model:  There are no successor models available. 

 

V. Date discontinued:  Sales will be discontinued with orders received by the end of September  

           2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Best Regards, 

Masahiro Iwata 

Manager, Marketing Department 

Power Transmission Operations 


